
Hi, there -  
 
As an Oregonian and a peaceful protestor, which is how we should describe the majority of 
those out protesting, I am deeply troubled by the actions of law enforcement. It’s appalling how 
people demonstrating their first amendment rights are treated, first by our city’s law enforcement 
officers, then by federal law enforcement. These systems of power and oppression have remain 
unchecked for too long, and real, systemic change and reform are sorely needed.  
 
Please vote for what’s right, and know that your constituents are paying attention to what you do 
with your vote.  
 
Thank you, 
jill b.  
Portland, OR 
 


